FIRST CONSTITUTIONAL CONVENTION
OF THE TERRITORY OF GUAM
PEREZ BROS. BUILDING, 2nd FLOOR
POST OFFICE BOX I
AGANA, GUAM 96910

7 October 1969

Mr., Prank Iverson

Hawali Employers Council
Guam Service Program
Post Office Box 2224
Agana, Guam 96910

Dear Mr, Iverson:

I am in receipt of your letter dated September 9, {*‘L
1969, and appreciate your comments offered. \

I thought you might also be interested in attending
the next reqularly scheduled meeting of the Bill of
Rights Committee which will be held on Thursday,

9 October 1969, at 7:30 p.m., at Constitutional Con-
vention Headquarters, 2nd Floor, Perez Bros. Building,
Agana, Guam,

The subject under discussion will be proposed changes
to the Guam Organic Act and in particular, the Pro-
posed Bill of Rights, (copy attached). Your further
views are solicited and it is hoped that you may wish
to present some of your suggestions and opinions at
this meeting.

Members of the Guam Chamber of Commerce have also
been invited to attend and offer their suggeations,

I hope to see you there.

Sincerely,

Joseph F. Ada

Chairman, Bill of

Rights Committee
Enclosure



